
Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

The white paper on the QA of Research Degree Programmes is a most welcome document. 

 

In addition to its direct and all-encompassing application to research degrees at level 9 and 10, much 

of its content and provision could also be directly applied to level 9 taught programmes which 

contain a significant research component (e.g. 30 ECTS). 

 

The College welcomes the opportunity to review its existing QA procedures for project related 

dissertations in the light of the white paper. 

 

Best Regards, 

Tomás 

 

 

Dr. Tomás Mac Eochagáin 

Director of Academic Programmes / Stiúrthóir Acadúil 

Griffith College Dublin / Coláiste Uí Ghríofa 

 


